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  iPhone 3D Programming Philip Rideout,2010-05-03
What does it take to build an iPhone app with
stunning 3D graphics? This book will show you how
to apply OpenGL graphics programming techniques to
any device running the iPhone OS -- including the
iPad and iPod Touch -- with no iPhone development
or 3D graphics experience required. iPhone 3D
Programming provides clear step-by-step
instructions, as well as lots of practical advice,
for using the iPhone SDK and OpenGL. You'll build
several graphics programs -- progressing from
simple to more complex examples -- that focus on
lighting, textures, blending, augmented reality,
optimization for performance and speed, and much
more. All you need to get started is a solid
understanding of C++ and a great idea for an app.
Learn fundamental graphics concepts, including
transformation matrices, quaternions, and more Get
set up for iPhone development with the Xcode
environment Become familiar with versions 1.1 and
2.0 of the OpenGL ES API, and learn to use vertex
buffer objects, lighting, texturing, and shaders
Use the iPhone's touch screen, compass, and
accelerometer to build interactivity into graphics
applications Build iPhone graphics applications
such as a 3D wireframe viewer, a simple augmented
reality application, a spring system simulation,
and more
  BEGINNING IPHONE AND IPAD WEB APPS: SCRIPTING
WITH HTML5, CSS3 AND JAVASCRIPT Chris Apers,Daniel
Paterson,2011-02-01 Market_Desc: This book is for
web designers and developers who want to use their
hard-earned skills and knowledge to create
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compelling mobile web experiences for iPhone and
iPad users. Special Features: · How to take your
existing web skills and deploy them on iPad and
iPhone· User interface design basics for both the
smaller iPhone screen and the larger iPad display·
The keys to web app development built into HTML5,
WebKit, and Mobile Safari· How to support mobile-
media with iPhone- and iPad-specific features· How
to take advantage of advanced features of CSS3 for
graphics· How to address Apple s touch screen
interface and interact with Cocoa touch APIs About
The Book: This book will help you join the
thousands of successful iPhone App developers
without needing to learn Objective-C or the Cocoa
touch APIs. If you want to apply your existing web
development skills to iPhone and iPad development,
then now you can. WebKit s support for HTML5 means
any web developer can create compelling apps for
both the iPhone and the larger-screen
iPad.Beginning iPhone & iPad Web Apps takes you
through the latest Mobile Web Standards as well as
the specific features of the iPhone and iPad. You
ll learn about WebKit and Mobile Safari, HTML5 and
CSS3, Vector Graphics and Multimedia support. You
ll discover the built-in hardware features of the
iPhone and iPad and how best to take advantage of
them.The market for web apps for the iPhone and
iPad is expanding rapidly. You ll want to know
about all the advantages, and Beginning iPhone &
iPad Web Apps is the perfect starting point.
  The Business of iPhone and iPad App Development
Dave Wooldridge,Michael Schneider,2011-08-18 The
phenomenal success of the iPhone, iPad and the
iPod touch has ushered in a “gold rush” for
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developers, but with well over 300,000 apps in the
highly competitive App Store, it has become
increasingly difficult for new apps to stand out
in the crowd. Achieving consumer awareness and
sales longevity for your iOS app requires a lot of
organization and some strategic planning. Updated
and expanded for iOS 4, this bestselling book will
show you how to incorporate marketing and business
savvy into every aspect of the design and
development process, giving your app the best
possible chance of succeeding in the App Store.
The Business of iPhone and iPad App Development
was written by experienced developers with
business backgrounds, taking you step-by-step
through cost effective marketing techniques that
have proven successful for professional iOS app
creators—perfect for independent developers on
shoestring budgets. No prior business knowledge is
required. This is the book you wish you had read
before you launched your first app!
  iPhone App Development: The Missing Manual Craig
Hockenberry,2010-05-03 Anyone with programming
experience can learn how to write an iPhone app.
But if you want to build a great app, there's a
lot more to it than simple coding: you also need
to know how design and market your creation. This
easy-to-follow guide walks you through the entire
process, from sketching out your idea to promoting
the finished product. Get to know the tools for
developing your iPhone app Design a great app
before you start coding Build a complex app with
Xcode and Interface Builder Decide how to brand
your app-then beta-test that brand in the real
world Learn the inside scoop on how to get your
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app into the App Store Promote your product, track
sales, and build a strong customer following
  The Business of iPhone App Development Dave
Wooldridge,Michael Schneider,2010-08-26 The
phenomenal success of the iPhone and the iPod
touch has ushered in a “gold rush” for developers,
but with well over 100,000 apps in the highly
competitive App Store, it has become increasingly
difficult for new apps to stand out in the crowd.
Achieving consumer awareness and sales longevity
for your iPhone app requires a lot of organization
and some strategic planning. This book will show
you how to incorporate marketing and business
savvy into every aspect of the design and
development process, giving your app the best
possible chance of succeeding in the App Store.
The Business of iPhone App Development was written
by experienced developers with business
backgrounds, taking you step-by-step through cost-
effective marketing techniques that have proven
successful for professional iPhone app
creators—perfect for independent developers on
shoestring budgets. Although there are a few
iPhone app marketing books on the horizon, they
appear to tackle the subject from purely a
marketer’s perspective. What makes this book
unique is that it was written by developers for
developers, showing you not only what to do, but
also how to do it, complete with time-saving
resources and ready-to-use code examples. No prior
business knowledge is required. This is the book
you wish you had read before you launched your
first app!
  Smartphones as Mobile Minilabs in Physics Jochen
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Kuhn,Patrik Vogt,2022-09-28 This book presents
more than 70 physics experiments from
iPhysicsLabs-column of the Journal The Physics
Teacher. The articles are aimed at physics
lecturers, trainee teachers and teachers who want
to take their classes to the next level using
digital devices. The experiments can easily be
performed and analyzed using smartphones or
tablets. The topics span from mechanics, optics,
thermodynamics, astrophysics and astronomy to
acoustics, electrodynamics and electronics.
Authors worldwide have contributed to this series
of articles. To celebrate the 10th anniversary of
iPhysicsLabs, Jochen Kuhn and Patrik Vogt have
collected more than 70 most popular and
interesting articles for this book.
  Beginning iPhone Development Jack
Nutting,Fredrik Olsson,David Mark,Jeff
LaMarche,Kim Topley,2014-11-17 The team that
brought you the bestselling Beginning iPhone
Development, the book that taught the world to
program on the iPhone, is back again, bringing
this definitive guide up-to-date with Apple's
latest and greatest new iOS 8 and its SDK, as well
as with the latest version of Xcode (6.1). You'll
have everything you need to create your very own
apps for the latest iOS devices. Every single
sample app in the book has been rebuilt from
scratch using Xcode 6.1 and the latest 64-bit iOS
8-specific project templates, and designed to take
advantage of the latest Xcode features. Assuming
only a minimal working knowledge of Objective-C,
and written in a friendly, easy-to-follow style,
Beginning iPhone Development offers a complete
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soup-to-nuts course in iPhone, iPad, and iPod
touch programming. The book starts with the
basics, walking through the process of downloading
and installing Xcode 6.1 and the iOS 8 SDK, and
then guides you though the creation of your first
simple application. From there, you’ll learn how
to integrate all the interface elements iOS users
have come to know and love, such as buttons,
switches, pickers, toolbars, and sliders. You’ll
master a variety of design patterns, from the
simplest single view to complex hierarchical
drill-downs. The confusing art of table building
will be demystified, and you’ll learn how to save
your data using the iPhone file system. You’ll
also learn how to save and retrieve your data
using a variety of persistence techniques,
including Core Data and SQLite. And there’s much
more!
  Designing Mobile Interfaces Steven Hoober,Eric
Berkman,2011-11-08 With hundreds of thousands of
mobile apps available today, your app needs to
capture a user's interest within minutes—and
sometimes even sooner. This practical guide
teaches you the core principles for designing
effective mobile user interfaces, and helps you
get started by providing more than 40 proven UI
patterns for mobile websites and applications.
You'll find patterns for using gesture and sound,
patterns that apply to touch and scroll-and-select
devices, and some patterns that have different
implementations to fit different interaction
methods. Learn which patterns apply to the
situation or problem you’re trying to solve. In
several cases, you'll discover more than one
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choice. Rather than attempt to repackage a web UI
for a small screen, you need to take a completely
different approach. Designing Mobile Interfaces
shows you how.
  Tap, Move, Shake Todd Moore,2011-12-19 Got a
great game idea? This complete do-it-yourself
guide shows you how to make your game idea a
reality for the iPhone and iPad. By developing a
real game hands-on through the course of this
book, you’ll get a thorough introduction to Xcode
and Objective-C, while learning how to implement
game logic, sophisticated graphics, game physics,
sounds, and computer AI. Author Todd Moore taught
himself how to create an iPhone game in a week,
with no previous knowledge of Apple’s development
tools. Now he develops smartphone games and apps
full time. With this book, any coder can turn game
ideas into real products, ready for the App Store.
Get started by writing a simple game in only 20
lines of code Build a complete air hockey game
from scratch Learn best practices for tracking
multiple screen touches Use animation loops and
create collision functions Get the tools you need
to build your own stunning game graphics Apply
game physics to give your game a sense of realism
Record and edit lifelike sound effects, and create
your own background music Design a computer player
with different levels of difficulty Featuring an
introduction by Steve Wozniak Todd Moore founded
TMSOFT to create unique smart phone applications
and games. His most popular game title, Card
Counter, was featured by Engadget, the Los Angeles
Times, and CNET TV. Todd’s most popular
application, White Noise, was featured by iTunes,
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Health Magazine, The Washington Post, PC Magazine,
and Late Night with Jimmy Fallon.
  Security in IoT Social Networks Fadi Al-
Turjman,B.D. Deebak,2020-11-03 Security in IoT
Social Networks takes a deep dive into security
threats and risks, focusing on real-world social
and financial effects. Mining and analyzing
enormously vast networks is a vital part of
exploiting Big Data. This book provides insight
into the technological aspects of modeling,
searching, and mining for corresponding research
issues, as well as designing and analyzing models
for resolving such challenges. The book will help
start-ups grow, providing research directions
concerning security mechanisms and protocols for
social information networks. The book covers
structural analysis of large social information
networks, elucidating models and algorithms and
their fundamental properties. Moreover, this book
includes smart solutions based on artificial
intelligence, machine learning, and deep learning
for enhancing the performance of social
information network security protocols and models.
This book is a detailed reference for
academicians, professionals, and young
researchers. The wide range of topics provides
extensive information and data for future research
challenges in present-day social information
networks. Provides several characteristics of
social, network, and physical security associated
with social information networks Presents the
security mechanisms and events related to social
information networks Covers emerging topics, such
as network information structures like on-line
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social networks, heterogeneous and homogeneous
information networks, and modern information
networks Includes smart solutions based on
artificial intelligence, machine learning, and
deep learning for enhancing the performance of
social information network security protocols and
models
  Mobile Middleware Sasu Tarkoma,2009-03-23 This
book offers a unified treatment of mobile
middleware technology Mobile Middleware:
Architecture, Patterns and Practiceprovides a
comprehensive overview of mobile middleware
technology. The focus is on understanding the key
design and architectural patterns, middleware
layering, data presentation, specific
technological solutions, and standardization. The
author addresses current state of the art systems
including Symbian, Java 2 Micro Edition, W3C
technologies and many others, and features a
chapter on widely deployed middleware systems.
Additionally, the book includes a summary of
relevant mobile middleware technologies, giving
the reader an insight into middleware architecture
design and well-known, useful design patterns.
Several case studies are included in order to
demonstrate how the presented patterns, solutions,
and architectures are applied in practice. The
case studies pertain to mobile service platforms,
mobile XML processing, thin clients, rich clients,
and mobile servers. Chapters on Architectures and
Platforms, Mobile Messaging, Publish/Subscribe,
Data Synchronization and Security are also
included. Key Features: Provides a comprehensive
overview of mobile middleware technology Unified



11

treatment of three core topical areas: messaging,
publish/subscribe, and data synchronization
Discusses the role of middleware in the protocol
stack Focus on both standards and research systems
including current state- of-the-art systems such
as Symbian, Java 2 Micro Edition, W3C technologies
Contains concrete examples showing the presented
architectures and solutions in practice Includes
an accompanying website with links to open source
software, and other resources This book serves as
an invaluable guide to systems architects,
researchers, and developers. It will also be of
interest to graduate and undergraduate students
studying computer science (distributed systems,
computer networks).
  IPhone 11/11 Pro, & IPhone 11 Pro Max User Guide
Douglas a Harting,2019-10-11 A GREAT & EASY WAY TO
MASTER iPhone 11, iPhone 11 Pro, iPhone 11 Pro Max
WITH NEW TIPS AND TRICKS. The iPhone 11, iPhone 11
Pro & iPhone 11 Pro max are the best Apple
smartphones yet. They come fully equipped with
many features that make them fantastic for you to
use on the go. From offering a great reading
experience to giving you a device to listen to
audio and watch videos, as well as having complete
control to your entire smart feature, the IPhone
11 Series offers an experience unlike any other. .
With so many new features and options available on
this smartphone, you may be left wondering how to
get the most out of it. This guide is necessary
for you to get the most out of your new topnotch
device. br>Each chapter in this guide will
maximize your enjoyment, assist you with
customizing your experience, explain each feature
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and setting, and assist you, if you run into any
issues. You will learn about tons of secrets that
arrived with the latest iPhone 11 to help you
navigate this flagship device like an Expert. It
is truly is the best guidebook to have to help you
get the most out of your iPhone 11, 11 Pro &
iPhone 11 Pro Max. Here's a preview of what you
will learn: →Everything you need to know about the
iOS 13 →How to set up Your iPhone 11Pro →How to
Use Split View for Multitasking in iPhone 11 Pro
→How to Keep Photos in Sync between Your iPhone
and other Apple device →How To Sync Documents
between Your IPhone and iPad Pro →How to Restore
or Transfer Your Data from another Phone →How to
Make Your Photos Pop with Color iPhone 11 Pro →And
Much Much More When you are finished reading this
book, you are going to be an expert, even with
your new iPhone 11, iPhone 11 Pro, iPhone 11 Pro
Max. You will know everything about Your new
iPhone 11 Pro and how to use it. Scroll up and
Click on the Buy now Button to get your Guide now!
  Beginning iPhone and iPad Web Apps Chris
Apers,Daniel Paterson,2011-07-21 This book will
help you join the thousands of successful iPhone
apps developers without needing to learn
Objective-C or the Cocoa touch APIs. If you want
to apply your existing web development skills to
iPhone and iPad development, then now you can.
WebKit’s support for HTML5 means any web developer
can create compelling apps for both the iPhone and
the larger-screen iPad. Beginning iPhone & iPad
Web Apps takes you through the latest mobile web
standards as well as the specific features of the
iPhone and iPad. You’ll learn about WebKit and
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Mobile Safari, HTML5 and CSS3, vector graphics and
multimedia support. You’ll discover the built-in
hardware features of the iPhone and iPad and how
best to take advantage of them. The market for web
apps for the iPhone and iPad is expanding rapidly.
You’ll want to know about all the advantages, and
Beginning iPhone & iPad Web Apps is the perfect
starting point.
  Mastering Illustrator ,2012 One of the most
beloved vector graphic softwares among Web
Designers is Adobe Illustrator. But getting to
know all of its tools and features can be time
consuming. With this eBook we try to ease the
learning process for you. You will get to learn
how to create graphics, transform a sketch into a
vector, combine analog and digital techniques,
prepare artwork for screen printing and also learn
useful typography tips, all focusing on Adobe
Illustrator. TABLE OF CONTENTS - Productive Web
Design With. Adobe Illustrator? - Creating Graphs
With Adobe Illustrator - Illustrators Live Trace:
Sketch to Vector - Mixing Up Illustration:
Combining Analog And Digital Techniques - Examples
And Tips For Using Illustrators Warp Tools -
Preparing Artwork for Screen Printing in Adobe
Illustrator - Create a Cute Little Tiger in
Illustrator - Useful Typography Tips For Adobe
Illustrator
  IPhone User Interface Cookbook Cameron
Banga,2011-11-25 Written in a cookbook style, this
book offers solutions using a recipe based
approach. Each recipe contains step-by-step
instructions followed by an analysis of what was
done in each task and other useful information.



14

The cookbook approach means you can dive into
whatever recipes you want in no particular order.
The iPhone Interface Cookbook is written from the
ground up for people who are new to iOS or
application interface design in general. Each
chapter discusses the reasoning and design
strategy behind critical interface components, as
well as how to best integrate each into any iPhone
or iPad application. Detailed and straight-forward
recipes help give guidance and build understanding
far beyond what is offered through Apple's Human
Interface Guidelines.
  Safari and WebKit Development for iPhone OS 3.0
Richard Wagner,2010-01-19 The must-have reference
for building and optimizing Web applications for
Safari on iPhone 3.0 The iPhone offers a
compelling Web-based application development
platform revolving around its built-in browser,
Safari, which is built upon the open source WebKit
framework. This must-have book serves as a hands-
on guide to developing iPhone and iPod touch Web
applications. Beginning with an introduction to
Web application development for iPhone, this
unique book then covers invaluable information on
working with mobile and touch technologies,
utilizing iPhone UI frameworks, and designing,
styling, and programming the interface. You'll
discover how to move Web apps to native apps and
much, much more. Walks you through the process of
developing Web applications for iPhone and iPod
touch Covers how to design and develop
applications that emulate the look and feel of
native iPhone apps. Instructs on how your Web app
can respond to finger touch events that are a core
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part of the iPhone event model. Shows you how to
create Web-based offline applications using the
latest HTML 5 cache technologies Explains the
unique process of moving Web apps to native apps
Features a bonus chapter on optimizing and
developing for third-party browsers Completely
compliant with the new iPhone OS 3.0, as well as
latest enhancements to Safari on iPhone, this
indispensable book is a must-have resource. Note:
CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are
not included as part of eBook file.
  The Mobile Book Addendum Smashing Magazine,2012
When it comes to desktop browsers, we are used to
obvious big players and traditional platforms —
Mac, Windows, Linux. The mobile world is entirely
different, and the platforms are very different,
too. We have to learn and understand new design
languages, patterns, techniques and tools. In
these extras of the Mobile Book, you’ll look
closely at the mobile platforms iOS and Windows
Phone and will also learn emerging UX design
patterns in these and further mobile platforms.
TABLE OF CONTENTS - Mobile Design Patterns -
Getting Started With Design And Development For
iOS - Designing Windows Phone Apps
  Flash CS5.5 Chris Grover,2011-06-21 A guide to
Flash CS5 covers the basics of animation, ways to
create movement between images, adding audio and
video, creating reusable elements, and testing and
publishing Web sites.
  iPhone 5s and 5c Starter Guide Macworld
Editors,2013-11-18 Whether you've just purchased a
new iPhone 5c or 5s or you're coveting one from
afar, let the editors at Macworld help you get to
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know Apple's newest smartphone. Take a tour of the
device's exterior and basic features, and learn
how to activate a brand new iPhone; discover basic
gestures for navigating through apps and home
screens; and get acquainted with key features like
Siri, Mail, and Maps. Read up on your iPhone's
default apps, tweak your settings, and find out
how to download more programs from the App Store.
And in case you're stumped on how to best outfit
your device, we provide suggestions for great
iPhone 5s and 5c cases, headphones, speakers, and
more.
  iPhone 5 Starter Guide (Macworld Superguides) ,
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